The News From Seminole Heights United Methodist Preschool

 March 2025    6111 Central Ave.; Tampa, FL 33604              (813) 232-8231
      

[image: image1.jpg]


March 3–March 7 … We will be celebrating Dr. Seuss's Birthday!
Dr. Seuss's Birthday is part of a nationwide reading celebration that takes place annually on March 2. We would like to encourage parents and teachers to read a Dr. Seuss book to a child and celebrate the joy of reading together. This special day is a key part of the National Read Across America initiative, launched by the National Education Association (NEA), which aims to inspire children to develop a lifelong love for reading.

[image: image2.wmf]March 9 – Daylight Savings Time Begins (turn your clocks forward – “jump ahead”).

SHUMPS Penny War Fundraiser… March 10-14  Drop coins in the containers outside your child’s classroom. The class with the highest total wins a pizza party!
To the Parents of our Afterschoolers and VPKers …  Public School Spring Break and 3 Hour VPK Program Off - March 17 – 21, 2025. Those afterschoolers who come that week will be charged $185 for the week. The cost for VPKers in wrap around care will be $205. Otherwise, if they are not here the cost will be the weekly normal rate unless your child qualifies for vacation time. Please let us know in advance if your child will be attending. Thanks! 
Fall Registration will Open for Our Families on March 10… We are now accepting our annual enrollment for the fall. The registration fee is $125. Pre-Registration forms will be  placed in your child’s communication folder. Once again this year we will have you fill out Pre-Registration forms and then at the beginning of August you will fill out the full enrollment form. That way we keep on top of any changes you may make in contacts.
VPK Openings for Fall…

We have openings for the VPK Program 2025-2026 for children who will be four by September 1st. 

Summer Camp and Fall Afterschool Kid’s Club for Elementary Children… Registration for Summer Camp (current Kindergarteners through 5th Graders) is also now open. The registration fee of $100.00. Weekly tuition will be $185.00.
Registration for our Afterschool Kid’s Club which starts in August is $125.00 and may be paid at the same time as other registration. 
There will be a $5 discount on the registration fees if you register by March 21st. 

Registration will be open to the public beginning March 24th and we already have families trying to get into our school. 
Please help! MARK YOUR CHILDREN’S THINGS…Please ensure that all children's clothing (especially jackets and sweaters), sippy cups, and other personal items are clearly labeled with the child's full name. It is important that the name on the item matches the child enrolled in the classroom and not the name of a sibling. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated in helping us keep things organized and avoid confusion. Thank you for your attention to this detail!
Illnesses Around the School…We have seen an increase in illnesses among children this winter. It is crucial that children who are sick stay home to prevent the spread of illness. We also ask that you inform us if your child is unwell.
Please be considerate of both the staff and other families. If your child is experiencing symptoms such as a fever, sore throat, severe cough, rash, vomiting, diarrhea, yellowish skin or eyes, or conjunctivitis (eye infection), they are likely contagious and should not be brought to school.

If a student develops any of the above symptoms while at school, we will contact you to pick them up. Children who become ill must be picked up within one hour. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in keeping our school community healthy.
All children must be symptom free and/or on antibiotics for 24 hours or have a doctor’s note stating they are not contagious before returning to school.  
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PBS Skill of the Month… 

We continue to teach all our children using Positive Behavior Support techniques and want our parents to help us by learning some of the same things. Our skill of the month of March is Self-Regulation/Self Control. See the article “Three Strategies for teaching Children Self-Control” for some good ideas. 

Benefits of Stories Read Aloud…

· The soothing voice of the reader has a calming effect on the child.

· Time spent reading can result in emotional bonding between the adult reader and the children listening.

· Children love stories and usually look forward to this part of the day. 

· Did you know…parents who have at least 20 books in their home increase the level of education their children will attain.

Just 15 Minutes a Day…

· Read to your child every day.

· Triple your child’s chances of graduating from high school.

· Light up your child’s brain.

· Grow vocabulary.

· Bond with your child.

· Offer rich engagement.

· Foster a love of books.

· Learn to love reading.

· Just 15 Minutes a Day!!!

Scholastic Book Orders… 

Book orders will be due on March 14th.  
Remember you can now order on-line.
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Summer Withdrawals…
In order to maintain the effectiveness of our preschool, which is a year-round school, continuous payment must be made during the summer months. If you choose to withdraw your child(ren) for the summer, there is no guarantee that the slot(s) will still be available in the fall. There are often waiting lists for children needing to enroll, so these available spaces must be filled. This policy will be enforced. 
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Drive Thru Ash Wednesday - March 5 from 7:00 am - 8:00 am…

Ash Wednesday is the start of the season of Lent, a 40-day time of spiritual reflection and renewal before Easter. Christians traditionally mark the beginning of this season by receiving a cross made of ashes on their forehead or hand as a way to remember God loves us and forgives us. In the morning, Pastor Tiffania will offer Drive Thru Ashes. You can stay in your car and follow the signs to receive your ashes in the church driveway off of Central Ave. Prepackaged communion elements will also be available for all. 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU …

Mya C. -March 3

Mason M. -March 4

Mrs. Shelley – March 5
Henry W. - March 7

Ellie F. – March 12

Aurelio V. - March 17
Mrs. Adile – March 21

Matilda F. -March 28
